
 

  
Online announcements for the week of:                                                                                  

Aug 24-Aug 30 

August 24, 2025 

Church in the Park 
Sutton Park, 10am 

A-H Salads, I-P Side Dishes, Q-Z Dessert 

Bring your lawn chairs. 

 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 

Today: Church in the Park, potluck 

Monday, August 25: Holy Flame (Chapel) (6:15pm) 

Tuesday, August 26: Women’s prayer time (Library) (10am)   

Tuesday, August 26: OCC Work Day (Chapel) (11am) 

Wednesday, August 27: Men’s Prayer time (Library) (10am) 

Wednesday, August 27: AWANA T&T Leadership training (Fellowship Hall) (6:30pm) 

Thursday, August 28: Women’s Bible Study and Support Group (Library) (1pm) 

Thursday, August 28: Church Board Meeting. (Fellowship Hall) (6:30pm) 

Friday, August 29: Men’s Bible Study (Sanctuary Foyer) (6am) 

 

NEW Church Office Hours ~ Monday -Thursday 10:00AM-1:00PM  

If you would like to meet with one of the pastors, please email/text to schedule a time. 

          Pastor Trevor: trevor.jensen@cheneycc.org          Pastor Stan: 509-607-5409 

Deadline for bulletin announcements:  If you have anything for the announcements 
please email, text or leave a note by noon on Wednesday. 

 



 

Save the Date: 

 

August 26th OCC Work Day (Chapel) (11am) If you would like to help with OCC 
but the day/time doesn’t work for you, please contact Mickey to see about 
another, more convenient time. mickey.smith@cheneycc.org 

August 27th AWANA T&T (Truth and Training) Leaders or those who would like 
to consider becoming involved. T&T is the 3rd-6th graders group. Come learn what 
is needed to impact this wonderful group of young people and help them grow in 
a relationship with God. 

August 31st Join us after the service for lunch (provided by Global Partners) and 
for a slide show and update on both trips to McGrath, Alaska this summer to help 
Hayley Batt's ministry. 

September 2nd Preschool Playdate-see details below. (Fellowship Hall) (9am) 

September 3rd All AWANA leaders meeting (Fellowship Hall) (6:30pm) 

September 6th Women’s Breakfast (Fellowship Hall) (9am) 

September 10th First night of AWANA (Fellowship Hall) (6:30pm) 

September 11th CCM Worship and Prayer- (Heins’) (6:15pm) 

September 13th Men’s Breakfast (Fellowship Hall) (8am) 

September 17th  Church Board Meeting. (Fellowship Hall) (6:30pm) 

September 26th NeighborFest at EWU (EWU quad) (10am-2pm) 

September 28th ChiliFest lunch after church services (details to follow) 

 

For secure anonymous giving, text the word GIVE to 509-904-0200. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  GLOBAL PARTNER SPOTLIGHT 
Our current Global Partner is Collin and Elena (Hein) Brown who serve 
with Proclaim Aviation on loan to the Moody Aviation program in 
Spokane. Collin works as a mechanic, maintaining the planes which are 
used by students learning to fly. Elena very recently started work at Life 
Services Clinic as a nurse but spends most of her time tending to Elijah 
their 2-year-old son. Together they have a heart for taking the gospel to 
places which are not easily accessible and would one day like to be 
stationed overseas. 

REMEMBER to check the Global Partner notebook in the lobby below the 
world map.  New updates on ALL our partners are added monthly! 

 

Update on Kevin F. in Southeast Asia 
Kevin is one of our long-term global partners. He recently had back surgery and the process 
was unexpectedly complicated and his recovery has been slow. However, he is making 
progress and he sends his thanks for your prayers and believes that is what sustained him 
during the difficult times. 
  
Because of the complications, the surgery was much more than expected and, after insurance, 
he remains responsible for $8000.  If you would like to contribute toward the cost, you can 
give a designated gift in the offering marked with his name.  
 

A sincere THANK YOU to all who have contributed. 



 

 
 

Operation Christmas Child (OCC) 
 

We are collecting School Supplies at this time.  
 

For your convenience there is a list in the basket on the wall next to the box. 
See Mickey or “Smitty” Smith if you have any questions. 

 
NOTE:  If you don’t see something you think should be there, it means we already 

have enough.  Thank you so much! 

  Our Preschool Play Date group will be starting up again in 
September.  We meet the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of each month, September through 
May, 9:00 to 11:00 AM in the Fellowship Hall.   

We would like to invite all moms and their preschool kids (homeschooled kids are 
welcome to come, too, as well as dads, grandparents, or any other caregivers of 
our preschoolers and babies).  We would also like to invite any of the women in 
our church who would like to come and just get to know our preschoolers and 
their moms/caregivers.   

For more information, please contact Genny McKinley, (509) 703-0075. 

As we get closer to Christmas, the OCC Team will be planning bi-weekly and, 
eventually, weekly work days to help plan and execute the project of putting 
shoeboxes of love and hope into the hands of needy children around the world. 

The meetings are held at 11am in the Chapel but the organizers are open to 
changing times and days to suit the availability of willing hands. Please contact 
mickey.smith@cheneycc.org to let her know if you would like to join up in this 
amazing ministry. 


